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Simmons loves to hunt, spending time at the 
river, driving tractors and helping on the farm. 
She is also a competitive dancer and teacher.

Her plans for her future include attending a 
college of fine arts of dance. She plans to further 
her career in the dance world.

“My favorite festival memory is my dad making 
me a small wagon filled with beautiful flowers 
and strawberries,” recalled Simmons. “He pulled 
me every year,” she added.

Simmons is most looking forward to this year’s 
carnival and rides, but most of all the amazing 
food.

When asked how it feels to be a part of the 2018 
Hostess Princess Court, Simmons said, “It is an 
honor to represent Humboldt. My roots run deep in 
this town. I have lived here all my life.” “The most 
important thing is to be humble and gracious, 
taking every photo opportunity that comes my 
way; always embracing all the unforgettable 
memories,” she noted.

3rd Maid Camryn Brown
Camryn Brown is this year’s 3rd Maid in the 2018 

Hostess Princess Court. She is also the daughter of 
Amy and Jeff Brown.

Brown is a 17-year-old senior at South Gibson 
County High School. At school, she is involved 
in many activities, including, beta club, HOSA 
club, D.A.R.E role model and Relay for Life team 
member. Brown is an honor roll student, ranking 
18th in a class of 188 students.

When not involved in schools activities, Brown 
does not slow down. She has been a dance student 
at Bonnie’s School of Dance for 15 years. She now 
teaches the younger students there. She is active 
in her church youth group and enjoys going on 
international mission trips. She teaches an Awana 
class for 3rd and 4th grade girls in her church as 
well.

Brown’s plans for the future include furthering 
her education at Austin Peay State University 
where she will major in nursing. She aspires to be 
a NICU nurse.

When asked about her favorite festival memory, 
Brown recalled, “My favorite festival memory 
would have to be going and participating in the 
parade. I’ve rode floats with my preschool and 
dance studio. I have marched with the band in 
middle school and now I’ve got the amazing 
opportunity to be a part of the Hostess Princess 
Court.”

Brown said she most looks forward to attending 
all of the events going on during festival week. 
She is eager to make everlasting memories during 
her senior year with amazing girls.

“I am so honored and ecstatic to be in the 
Hostess Princess Court. This is a once in a lifetime 
opportunity and I cannot wait for the busy week,” 
Brown said when asked how it feels to be part of 
the 2018 Hostess Princess Court.

4th Maid Maddy Harris
Maddy Harris, 4th Maid in the Hostess Princess 

court, is the daughter of Jennifer and Shane Harris.
She is a 14-year-old freshman at South Gibson 

County High School. Her school activities include 
the tennis team, art club and beta club. She also 
enjoys being a part of her church youth group and 
working in children’s church.

Harris said that her future plans include attending 
college, though she is right now undecided as to 
where she will attend.

Her favorite festival memory is when she rode 
through the parade on the Presbyterian Day 
School float when she was three and four years 
old.

When asked what she most looks forward to 
during festival week this year, Harris replied, “I 
look forward to attending the recipe contest, 
which I have participated in several times.”

Harris said that it is an honor to be part of such 
a beautiful group of girls that get to represent 
Humboldt during the West Tennessee Strawberry 
Festival.
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